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RE: WATER RIGHT 72-4052C, ORDER REQUIRING MEASURING DEVICES IN
WATER DISTRICT 170

Dear Ms. Giese:

I'received your letter dated May 23, 2008 regarding measurement and control for water
right number 72-4052C. As the water right is currently in the Water Supply Bank and is not
being diverted from Peach Creek, no further action is necessary to comply with the requirements
of the February 20, 2007 IDWR order that requires measurement and control of diversions in
Water District No. 170. However, if the water right is removed from the Water Supply Bank,
measurement and control structures must be installed before diversion from Peach Creek may
resume.

Thank you for contacting me on this matter. If you have any questions, or if I can be of
further assistance, please feel free to contact me at the address and phone number on the
letterhead.

Sincerely,

%
Nick Miller,

Staff Engineer, IDWR
Watermaster, Water District No. 170
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